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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

 

22nd September 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Early close - Wednesday 27th September 

 

Open Evening for Prospective Parents and Students starting in September 2024 

is an important event in our school calendar. For staff and students to prepare 

for this event, we will be following the Friday timetable. This means that school 

will close at 2.20pm on Wednesday 27th September. 

On Thursday 28th September, there will be a late start. Students will need to 

arrive at school at 9.40am for mentoring.  I would like to thank you in advance 

for your support with this event.  

In addition, may I remind you that Friday 29th September is a training day for 

teachers and the school will be closed to students.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Craig McGuire 
Headteacher  
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